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MEMBER BULLETIN

February 29, 2024Ontario One Call Webinar – Upcoming Changes to the One Call System 








Ontario One Call will be hosting a webinar next Wednesday, March 6, 12:30-1:30pm, regarding the upcoming regulatory changes to the underground locates process. The webinar will focus on the significant regulatory and legislative changes that are going to be put into place in 2024, including doubling of the timeframes for construction project locate delivery and the changing parameters of what is considered a “project.”

You can register for the webinar at this link: https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/47b45154-c11e-4196-8b17-8e4ef5bb2824@96d38f5b-7f64-447f-b8b3-bd9540dec4fc

We continue our advocacy work with Premier’s Office and the Ministry of Public and Business Service Delivery to ensure comprehensive compliance measures are being baked into the system. 

If you have any questions, please contact Patrick McManus (905-629-7766 ext. 229 or patrick.mcmanus@oswca.org).
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